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I have received and read the St. Mary’s Primary School newsletter of  09.10.15 

 

Signed ______________________   Name of child _____________________  Class_______ 

If you return this slip to the office your child could win a prize in the prize draw on Friday ! 

Dear Parents, 
Thank you for all your kind donations for our Harvest Festival collection.  You are warmly invited to join 
us in Church for our Harvest Service on Wednesday 21st October at 2.00. 
Looking forward to seeing you there. 
Best wishes 

Ms Dyson (Associate Headteacher) 

Go shine 
in the 
world! 

St Mary’s Family FANCY DRESS Disco!!! 
Friday 16th October 2015 

6.00pm to 8.00pm in the school hall   
Adults £2.50 (including a free glass of wine) 
Children £1.50 (including free soft drink) 
Tickets available from the school office. 
Limited numbers due to fire  
regulations. 
No admittance for children  
without a supervising adult . 

This week, Year 6 visited Hampstead 
Heath Education Centre for an  
evolution and inheritance workshop. 
They learned about Charles Darwin’s 
theory of natural selection and how  
animals have adapted to their  
environment over time.  
They were then able to go pond dipping 
and hunting for mini beasts in the woods, 
before looking at the animals under a  
microscope and discussing how they 
have adapted to the local environment.     

Great raffle prizes ! 
Super first prize plus a 
fabulous mixture of 
adult’s and children’s 
prizes etc 



Important dates for your 
diary…..  
Wednesday 7th October—2.45 -Rec 
and KS1 Parent Workshop—Supporting 
your child with Maths at home—in the school hall 
Friday 16th October—PTA Fancy Dress Disco 

Wednesday 21st September—2.00PM—Harvest 
Festival service in Church—new date 

Friday 23rd October—Non-Uniform Day 

Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October—
HALF TERM 

Wednesday 4th November  - 9.00-10.30—Ocean 
Maths for Reception parents in school Hall (1) 
Wednesday 11th November  - 9.00-10.30—Ocean 
Maths for Reception parents in school Hall (2) 
Wednesday 18th November  - 9.00-10.30—Ocean 
Maths for Reception parents in school Hall (3) 
Wednesday 25th November  - 9.00-10.30—Ocean 
Maths for Reception parents in school Hall (4) 
Friday 27th November—Non-Uniform Day 

Wednesday 2nd December - 9.00-10.30—Ocean 
Maths for Reception parents in school Hall (5) 
Tuesday 8th December—10.00—Nativity 
performance for Reception and Yr 1 parents. 
Tuesday 8th December—2.30—Nativity performance 
for school and Yr 2 parents. 
Friday 11th December—PM—Yr 3 and Yr 4 
Christmas party 

14th December to 18th December—No clubs this 
week 

Monday 14th December—PM—Yr 5 and Yr 6 
Christmas party 

Wednesday 16th December—PM—KS1 Christmas 
party 

Friday 18th December—End of Autumn term at 
3.30pm 

Saint of the Week!  
Year 1 -  Chantel Oppong 

Year 2 -  Ayanna Babar 
Year 3 -  Georgia Churcher-Holt 
Year 4 -  Pietros Aklilu 

Year 5 -  Waad Karim 

Year 6 – Amiee Bircham 

Oʦɠ Prayeɠ f ʃhe Week... 
Lʝrd Jeʣuɡ,  
Yʝu ʖʜʧite ewch f uɡ  
Tɛ enteɠ ʃhe ʘʖngdʝə f heaɃeɚ.  
Heʙp uɡ tɛ make ʃhe efɛt  
Tɛ dɛ ʃʕʖngɡ cod’ɡ nay,  
Sɛ ʃhwɢ Ʉe caɚ wcȪepɢ yʝʦɠ ffeɠ  
And ȩe rewdy tɛ ʂhare ʖɚ yʝʦɠ glʝʢy  
Aɢ ʃhe end f ʤʖme.  
Ameɚ  

Work of the week! 
Every week a brilliant piece of 
work is chosen to be ‘Work of the 
Week’ and displayed in the school 
lobby.  
This week Year 1 have been learning 
about the Creation Story from  
Genesis 1-2 and thinking about how 
they can look after our world. 
Chloe has written a fantastic piece,  
including capital letters and full stops 
and using her phonics to write difficult 
words.  Well done Chloe! 

Camden Council wishes to inform parents that it has agreed to 
continue with its policy of reducing dispensation permits for car 
parking in residential areas in the Borough. Camden will  
enforce this parking policy.  Pay and Display bays may be 
available in the school vicinity, but there are very few of them 
and you may wish to consider travelling to school in a more  
environmentally sustainable way. 
A reminder that at St Mary’s we  have a bike shed on 
site for cycles or scooters to be stored during the 
school day.... 


